

Sythwood Primary School and Sure Start Children's Centre

GREAT LEARNING, GREAT CHALLENGE,

GREAT FUN!



Language of the month TAGALOG ● Filipino

AUTUMN TERM 15TH SEPTEMBER 2017 NEWSLETTER 02

Dear Parents,

Our first full week has been very tiring for all our children, who are working hard to settle in, getting to know their teachers and persevere with their learning. Reception children did full days this week and I bet you've found them to be exhausted by the end of each day!

Last Saturday, the governors and Senior Leadership Team spent the morning in school making ambitious plans for the future. The SLT shared their aims and the governors offered support and challenge into how we can achieve these aims over the next year.

We are in the process of preparing our free activity clubs list which will begin Monday 25th September and run for 10 weeks. We will send out a text and make sure you are clear on how to book.

Two of our paid clubs, Judo (Thursdays 8.00-8.45am) and Allegro Performers Academy (Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm) have begun this week and alongside our free activity clubs will be a couple of other paid clubs - Bollywood and Sam & Luke's Football & Multi Sports clubs.

Have a wonderful weekend.

N. A. Wilmshurst

Miss N Wilmshurst Head of School

News from the Sports Department

We have another exciting year of sport planned at Sythwood!

The children have spent the week at Football and Tag Rugby trials during lunch time with A & B teams being chosen next week. This year we are expecting another record number of events attended and fixtures played.

Polite request from the PE staff – Please strive to return permission slips by date stated on the letter. We will endeavour to give 2 weeks' notice prior to each event. It would be great to see parents cheering and supporting our children at as many events possible this year. Keep up to date with sporting news through the schools website.

Sam (PE coach)

FORTHCOMING DIARY DATES

Tue 26th Sept Year 3 WWF visit 2nd -6th October Year 3 Swimming

MEET THE TEAM DATES - 9.00-9.30am, Infant Hall

Tue 19th Sept Year 1 Wed 20th Sept Year 2

















Sythwood Primary School and Children's Centre



OPEN MORNINGS AND OPEN EVENING FOR RECEPTION SEPTEMBER 2018 INTAKE

An opportunity to meet the Head of School and other members of staff and to ask any questions you may have.

OPEN MORNINGS

THURSDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 2017 AT 09:30

THURSDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 2017 AT 09:30

THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER 2017 AT 09:30

OPEN EVENING

WEDNESDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2017 AT 18:00

TO BOOK A PLACE AT ONE OF THESE EVENTS PLEASE CONTACT THE MAIN OFFICE ON 01483 770063





